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Well, we haven’t had any more meetings for a while due to the coronavirus, but I have to 
say the riding in high country is awesome. However, there has been higher than usual 
traffic on the weekends because it has been so darn hot in the valley, so when you come 
up, be extra careful! 

As Communication officer I sort of feel like the guy whose boss told him to “Put something 
on the sign out front” and the fellow went out to the sign and put up “My boss told me to 
put something up here, and so I did”. 

High Country’s next event will be our annual Chili Cook-off event in October. This is the 
event that raises money to pay for our annual Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run which 
allows us to provide Christmas to as many deserving Rim Country children as we can. We 
do not know if the Chili Cook-Off will be held this year, but currently we are going to try. 
Stay tuned. 

Remember, you have a permanent invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the 
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3rd Saturday of the month and join 
us for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to have you join us (once meetings 
have re-started). 


